
I started visiting Forest Lake in 2007 and became a property owner in 2019. I have 
been a weekend warrior ever since.  I have spent many great times here with my 
family and all the wonderful friends I have made.  The Forest Lake community has 
become a large part of my life. I am proud to be able to serve this 
great community. 
 
Matthew Windberg 


